FCSS Committee
Summer Village of Sandy Beach

February 21, 2020
Dear Fellow Viilager:

| am writing you on behalf of the Family Community Supports Services (FCSS) Commiittee here in the
Summer Village of Sandy Beach.

This is an important reminder that if local Villagers or groups do not apply for and use the grant money
forwarded by the Alberta Government they will take it back and we as a Village will lose it.

Please read through the enclosed brochure that outlines and explains the FCSS program funding to get
an idea of what can possibly be funded. The application form and additional information is available on
the Summer Village of Sandy Beach website and | would also encourage you to read through that
material.

If you have questions about FCSS funding or need some assistance in completing the application form,
call the Village office and they will put you in touch with a member of the FCS5 committee,

Remember FCSS funding is available to support local programs for seniors, youth, families and
valunteers that promote, encourage and facilitate the development of stronger communities and those

that encourage self-help, volunteerism and build capacity and are preventative in nature.

Committee meeting dates and times are published on the Summer Village website and members of the
Sandy Beach community are always welcome to attend.

Thank you for taking time to read through the FCSS material. We look forward to increased interest in
FCSS and to increased applications,

Sincerely yours

/jamie Kraley, Committee Chairman




